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Pianist – Grace F. Worship Leader – Lois Bukar
Song Leader – Marcia M.

Prelude
Gathering Song VT #9 Come Away from Rush and Hurry
Welcome
Call to Worship VT #868

As a shepherd seeks a lost sheep,
so God seeks and saves the lost.
Like a woman who searches for a lost coin until it is found,
so God rejoices over one soul restored to wholeness.
As a father receives a returning wayward son,
so God welcomes us and lets the past be the past.
Therefore let us praise God in thanksgiving that we are received.
Let us receive and welcome and rejoice over one another

in the name of Jesus Christ.  Amen.
Prayer
Praise Songs HWB #76 Praise, I will praise you, Lord

HWB #112 O Lord, our Lord, how majestic
Opportunities, Sharing and Prayer
Song HWB #355 Savior, like a shepherd lead us
Scripture Psalm 95; John 10:1-10
Sermon The Abundant Life Dan Siebert
Response Song HWB #599 He leadeth me
Benediction
Sending Song VT #849 We, Your People, Sing your Praises
Postlude

CMU Portable February 18 – 20 Proclaiming Jesus Christ in a
Religiously Plural World with Harry Huebner, to be held virtually
in the sanctuary.  Friday 7 pm, Saturday 10 am and 2 pm, Sunday sermon.

Gathering for tied quilting/blanket making for MCC will
resume on Tuesday at 9:30 am, following COVID protocols
to the best of our ability.  The basement is set up and available
to all 24/7 to work on the quilts.

Next Sunday Radio Broadcast

Pray for:

● our shut-ins and those with ongoing health concerns
and their caregivers

● those grieving the loss of loved ones
● those recovering, those still struggling, and those

facing new challenges
● our Leadership Team / Executive
● Swift Current:  Community Baptist Church
● Mennonite Church Sask:  First Mennonite Church

in Saskatoon, new pastor Paul Matheson
● perseverance in the struggle against COVID
● Canadian protests and responses
● Happy Lunar New Year to our Asian friends near

and far

Please take note of the Pray for poster on the Sunday School
Bulletin Board.  Living in God's Upside Down World requires us to
think about others around us.  Every week we will announce a
criteria for which to pray during the week - people, places, events
etc.  Feel free to add your requests on the leaves of the Tree.
Week 1 pray for someone who is sick or lonely.
Week 2 pray for criteria – people we find difficult to like ie. a
bully, think differently, etc.
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Xplore: At the Intersection of Faith and Life. 
A 55-Plus enrichment program, Xplore offers courses that investigate
dimensions of the Christian faith, our world, and life in it. All without any
assignments or examinations! Xplore happens in a six-week block, with
online courses offered Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday mornings,
beginning March 1. Visit cmu.ca/xplore.

A new shipment of CommonWord books to borrow is on the table
in the coatroom.  Anyone is welcome to sign them out or request a
book, in the black binder.  Contact Shirley at 741-9512 for more
information.

https://mcsask.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=5f828b91120cf5367cbbc08f8&id=90527e4daa&e=64df52a545

